
July 1, 2023 
 
Dear Members of the Edmonton Bridge Centre, 
 
Happy CANADA Day! 
 
A reminder that: 

Starting on Friday July 7th, Friday afternoon games will start  
a half hour earlier at Noon.  

This change is only on Friday afternoon, all other session start times 
remain the same. Separate Open and Intermediate games. Tell your 
friends and let’s make this game a success. 
 
Thanks to everyone who participated, and Angela for organizing, our 
“Together Again” Potluck lunch and Individual game on Saturday June 3. It 
was so much fun that we’ll do it again in the fall. 
 
July events include charity championships the week of 17 – 21, to benefit 
our local Alberta Alzheimers Society.  
 
We are all getting ready and looking forward to the Summer Alberta 
Regional right here in Edmonton, Tuesday August 8 thru Sunday August 
13. Here is the link to the program: Edmonton Regional Program 
 
Our Semi AGM, members update, and BBQ will be held on Saturday 
August 26. More info to follow but mark the date. 
 
Thank you, everyone, for your interest and participation. I look forward to 
seeing you at the club.  
 
Matthew Greenways 
 
Manager 
 
P.S. Please pass on this letter to others who may not have email or are not 
on our lists. 


